
16. PAPANUI COMMUNITY WATCH – APPLICATION FOR FUNDS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Sharon Ogden, DDI 354-1705 

Corporate Plan Output:  Public Accountability 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request funding for the Papanui Community Watch. 
 
 Papanui Community Watch Incorporated is a voluntary society who’s purpose is to maintain regular 

patrols in the Papanui/Bishopdale areas. They are seeking funding to assist in their day to day 
functions, and have recently been granted $1,500 from the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board. 
They are asking for $1,500 - $2,000 from this Board to assist in the running of the vehicles. As their 
costs are ongoing, The Watch has indicated that they will also apply for funds from the Board in the 
next financial year. 

 
 The Board allocated Papanui Community Watch an operating grant of $1,500 in 1999. 
 
 The application for funding and letter of endorsement from the New Zealand Police are attached.  
 
 As the Board currently has no delegated authority, the recommendation will be referred to Council for 

confirmation. 
 
 Recommendation: That Papanui Community Watch be granted $1,500 from 2001/02 

Discretionary Funds for their ongoing vehicle running costs. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting  - decision yet to be made


